
 

 

 

Notice of Hearing on Improvement 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Chisago Lake Township Board of Supervisors will meet in 

the Town Hall at 12400 316th Street, Lindstrom, at 6:30 P.M. on May 15, 2018, to consider 

the making of an improvement on Ivywood Trail from Lincoln Road to the west Township 

limits, by construction of bituminous street improvements, pursuant to Minn. Stat. §§ 

429.011 to 429.111.  The estimated cost of the improvement is $190,000. A reasonable 

estimate of the impact of the assessment will be available at the hearing. Such persons 

as desire to be heard with reference to the proposed improvement will be heard at this 

meeting. 

 

 

       Jeanette Peterson 

       Township Clerk 

 

Published in the Chisago County Press on April 26 and May 3, 2018. 
 


